
Chequamegon Bay Quilters- Minutes for July 5, 2022


 The meeting was called to order by president Lu Opperman at 5:45 PM late 
because of ZOOM issues. There were 14 members present in person and 4 on 
ZOOM.


Jan B. won the name tag drawing for this month.


Reports

The minutes from June were accepted by a motion made by Karen Y and 
seconded by Lu Opperman


Amber E. presented the treasurers report as follows:

Current Balance: $3320.85

Quilts of Valor- $211.30 

Guild Cushion-     $300.00

Available Balance-$2809.55

Quilt of Valor Account- $129.35


Sunshine- Sue G. reported that there were Jan S and Lucy T birthdays for July.


The QOV chair Jan S reported we may be looking for new members of the 
committee.  Kaci P is stepping down.  The committee is reorganizing procedures 
and October will be the month of the next presentation.


Snack List sign-up for in person meetings.   Sign-up list will be passed out to sign 
up during supper hour.  Please sign-up and 2 persons sign up per month.


Jan Benson told a story about the 6/28 sew day snack.  She set the fire alarm in 
the library because of the oven having burned food in it.  Sounds like it was 
exciting!  Lots of laughter.


Kay P. has sent 217 baby blankets to Ukrainian refugees with some supplies.  She 
had some extra fabric precut for more cut and members are welcome to 
complete. Please call Kay if you have any questions about the project.  Thanks to 
you Kay for this project success.




The CBQ proposed budget was presented hard copy to all attending and shown on 
ZOOM.  Questions were asked and clarifications were made.  Deb M. made a 
motion to accept the budget and Jan B. seconded and all approved by voice vote.  
This budget will be on file on website.


Slide Show:  Group quilt that was completed over the past 2 ½ years was shown 
and ready to bind.  Baby blankets and blue and yellow quilts were shown as well 
as examples of string block quilts from Lu’s program of June.  She discussed the 
different types of arrangements as they were presented.  

Quilts on the slide show included quilts made by:  Jean R, Sandy O, Deb M, Deb A, 
Charlie W, Lucy T, Amber E, Kaci P, Lu O, Sheri S, Karen Y, Jill S, and Sue G.  These 
were challenge projects and 12X12 work.  Amber E. won the drawing for a 
participation prize from the Modern Quilt Challenge.


The group then enjoyed a light supper and beverage contributed by Deb M and 
Jan S and Lu O.

Thank you, ladies. 


Program- Program includes LIGHT supper.


Past kitchen related homemade projects were shown by many members.  Deb M 
and Jan S presented various ways to make napkins.

The meeting was adjourned about 8 PM.

 

The August meeting will be held on Tuesday, Aug.2, 2022.

Next month’s snacks will be provided by ???


Submitted by Deb Aaron-Secretary



